02 February 2016

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Tuckshop for 2016 commences this Friday 5 February (Yrs 1-6 Only).

Our Tuckshop is a service organized by the Convenor and the P & C Committee for the children (and Staff) of our school.

Tuckshop days are Monday, Thursday and Friday. Volunteers are needed for the Tuckshop to operate. Remember all money raised from the Tuckshop goes straight back into the P&C funds, to be used for your child's benefit.

There are several ways in which you can help:-

- Attend Tuckshop once a month or more from 9am—2pm to prepare and serve during 1st and 2nd Break
- Help for as little as an hour after dropping your child at school
- Standby in case of illness, or for special events (eg Loot Bag Day)

Please consider if you are able to help out and if you can, please fill in the form at the bottom of this letter and return it to the school office as soon as possible.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me on

0403 508 640 or at school on Monday,

Thursday or Friday.

Regards

Monica Collins Tuckshop Convenor



%		
2016 TUCKSHOP VOLUNTEERS		
I am able to help out at Tuckshop. Please indicate which times best suit you.		
Monday:	Monthly 9.00am—2.00pm	
Thursday:	Fortnightly	Monthly (Please circle)
_	Time: 8:45am to 2pm	OR morning only
Friday:	Fortnightly Time: 8:45am to 2pm	Monthly (Please circle) OR morning only
Parent's Name:		
Phone Number:		
Child/ren's Name & Class:		